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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER


OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

Ellen M. Sheehan, CMMC

11 South Street


Westminster, MA  01473

(978) 874-7406


FAX (978) 874-7411


E-Mail: esheehan@westminster-ma.gov

August 25, 2020
The Office of the Town Clerk gives notice of advance removal and advance depositing of ballots for the September 1st State Primary.
Both removal and depositing of ballots will take place in Room 112, Westminster Town Hall.

Friday, August 28th – beginning at 10:00 am -- Removal of ballots from envelopes;

Monday, August 31st – beginning at 10:00 am – Advance depositing of ballots into a tabulator.

Any questions please contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 978-874-7406 or email esheehan@westminster-ma.gov.

Thank you,

Ellen M. Sheehan

Town Clerk
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